
 
April 28, 2022 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting $5,022,325 in funding for the City of Berwyn to execute a project to improve 

34th Street from Harlem Avenue to Ridgeland Avenue for all users and adjacent homeowners. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Berwyn, and it’s City Hall is located 

at 6700 26th Street Berwyn, IL 60402. 

 

The funding for this project is to complete Phase II (construction) and supplement the Phase I 

design process that is currently underway. The funds would be used to rehabilitate the roadway, 

sidewalk and curb/gutter for improved overall flow of pedestrian traffic and will also increase 

sight distance, ADA compliance, and overall pedestrian and road user safety. In a community 

ravaged by pedestrian and vehicle road way injuries and deaths, this project would be a 

significant benefit to the entire community. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Jesús G. "Chuy" García 

Member of Congress 

         

 

 

 
 

 

 


